
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE- OCTOBER 22, 2001 
 
 PARKS ADOPTION � SOUTHVIEW PARK, CONCORD RATE PAYERS 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Commissioner of Community Services in consultation with the Executive Director of 
Buildings, Facilities and Parks recommends: 

 
That the request from Cathy Ferlisi, President of Concord West Ratepayers� Association 
to adopt Southview Park in Concord be approved. 

 
Purpose 

 
The purpose of this report is to bring forward the request by CWRA to adopt their local 
park. 

 
Background � Analysis and Options 

 
Concord West Ratepayers� Association have reviewed the �Adopt a Park� guidelines and 
have sent a letter confirming their intention to adopt Southview Park in Concord.  The 
Concord Ratepayers� President has already been active in the park and has made some 
recommendations.  The President of the group also conducted a �Show Us You Care� 
event to clean up the park on August 16, 2001. 

 
Conclusion 

 
The Concord West Ratepayers� Association is an active group who are anxious to help 
keep their neighbourhood park clean and safe. 

 
The Parks and Forestry Department has confidence that the Concord West Ratepayers� 
Association will contribute to the on going improvements at Southview Park. 

 
Attachments 

 
None 

 
Report prepared by 

 
Marjie Fraser, Manager of Parks and Forestry 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 

G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner of Community Services 
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